
 

   
 
 
 

1 April 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Industry Partner, 

 

 

Re: Updates on Healthier Choice Symbol (HCS) Online Application System 

 

Thank you for your participation in the HCS programme. 

 

As a valued partner in the food industry, we understand the value of efficiency when it comes 

to managing your business operations. Therefore, we are pleased to inform you that we have 

included new features in the HCS Online platform, to streamline the process of HCS 

applications. 

 

The new features in HCS Online are summarized as follow: 

1. Clone nutrient value (NV) tab for reapplication or reformulation 

2. Withdrawal of a revised artwork 

3. Intuitive access to ‘Amendments required for Artwork’  

(i) click-anywhere function  
(ii) light bulb icon  

(iii)  renamed section header  

4. Self-appeal for product review during suspension period 

 

Details of these new features are in the attached document (Enhancements to HCS Online 

System 1 April 2023) for your reference. You may start using these features from 1 April 

2023 onwards.  

 

We hope that the above enhancements will improve your experience with HCS applications.  

 

If you have questions or concerns about this update, you can reach out to 

HPB_HCSadmin@hpb.gov.sg or call 6435 3715/ 6435 3301/ 6435 3302. 

 

Thank you for your continued support in HCS.  

 

Regards, 

HCS Team 

Healthy Food & Dining Division 

Health Promotion Board 
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